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Thursday 27th February 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Book Week Update 
 
On Monday 2nd March, Classes 1-4 will work alongside the author Anneliese Emmans Dean. 
If the children wish to purchase a copy of any of her books (Flying High or Buzzing), they are 
available online or she will be selling some on the day. She will also be available at the end of 
the school day if any children wish to have their copy signed. 
 
On Tuesday 3rd March, Class 5 will work alongside the author Stephen Munzer. If the children 
wish to purchase a copy of his book (Agnes and the Birdman, which is aimed at Year 5/6), they 
are available online (www.munzer.co.uk or on Amazon) or he will be selling some on the day. He 
will also be available during the school day if any children wish to have their copy signed. 
 
Unfortunately, due to unforeseen circumstances, our Usbourne representative is no longer 
available to run our book fair on Thursday 5th March. However, there will be a book fair in 
summer term. 
 
As our sponsored read was so successful in the previous two years, this will run again from 
Saturday 7th to Friday 13th March. More information regarding this will follow during book week. 
Last year, many children received book rewards for their excellent efforts and the money raised 
enabled us to buy nearly £1000 worth of books for the school!  
 
Finally, on World Book Day (5th March), the children are invited to dress up as a book character 
of their choice if they wish.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs Holmes 
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